2024 Elk Grove Water District Consumer Confidence Report is now available!

Please visit https://www.egwd.org/wp-content/uploads/2024 CCR EGWD Final opt.pdf to view the 2024 Consumer
Confidence Report and learn more about your drinking water. You must have a PDF reader installed on your computer to
view the report. This report contains information about the source and quality of your drinking water.

This report contains important information about your drinking water. Speak with someone who can help translate for better
understanding if needed.

Este informe contiene informacién muy importante sobre su agua potable. Hable con alguien que pueda ayudar a traducir
para una mejor comprension si es necesario.

If you would like a paper copy of the 2024 Consumer Confidence Report mailed to you, please call (916) 685-3556 or email
tfranklin@egwd.org
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